



March 11, 2016

Ms. Charissa Farley Farley Paving Stone Co., Inc PO BOX 10946 Palm Desert, CA 92255

Dear Ms. Farley:

On behalf of the Family YMCA of the Desert, the Board of Directors, the Y staff, and the thousands of children and families the Y serves, we want to thank you for making such a generous pledge to our 2016 Promote a Child Sustaining Campaign. Our fundraising goal this year was \$435,500, and thanks to community members like you, we reached our objective.

We realize how often people are approached to donate to any number of causes in our Valley, and we are grateful that you have chosen to support the "Y." Please note that 100% of the funds raised will remain in our Valley where we continue our efforts to develop and expand our programs and to focus on promoting youth development, healthy living, and social responsibility.

Again, thank you for your pledge in the amount of \$1,500.00, as reported by our Sustaining Campaign Volunteer Walter Clark.

Sincerely,

Walter Clark
Walter Clark

Campaign Chairman

Walter Clark Legal Group

Susie Harvey

Susie Harvey

Board President Family Y of the Desert Rob Ballew C.E.O.

Family Y of the Desert

Dob Rallem

**PLEASE NOTE:** If the amount of your pledge is incorrect, please contact our fundraising office immediately so we can adjust your account; (760) 341 – 9622, or <a href="mailto:ynunez@desertymca.org">ynunez@desertymca.org</a> – thank you.